
 
From: Chris Hobbs   
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 4:30 PM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: support for 2nd Street bike lane 
 
I would like to express my support for expanded bike lanes in San Rafael, and specifically the 
2nd Street project. The current street and traffic situation is so dangerous that I will not let my 
kids ride anywhere in town, so we become yet another car on the streets whenever they want 
to go somewhere.  
 
As traffic gets worse (and 2nd street is a catastrophe right now), giving locals a safe way to 
move about is the right move. 
 
thanks, 
 
Chris 
 



From: Donald Herzog   
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 4:35 PM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: 2nd Street Bike Path 
 

Dear Mayor and Council Members, 
 
I am writing to beg you to please authorize 
construction of this critical route.  Safe routes 
substantially increase the mode shift from 
automobiles to bicycling, and reduces greenhouse 
gases and other environmental degradation.  Your 
actions may also prevent serious injuries and even 
deaths by providing a safe alternative. 
 
Thanks for your consideration, 
 
Donald Herzog 
 



From: Parker Day   
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 5:03 PM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Please Support the 2nd Street Bike Lane 
 
I wanted to write and voice my support for the proposed 2nd Street protected bike lane. People 
who ride bikes in San Rafael deserve to be safe. The better the bike infrastructure, the wider a 
group of people who will use bikes to get around. 
 
Please support filling this essential east-west gap in the bike network. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Parker Day 
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